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NOTIFICATION OF

NEWLY CERTIFIED ACCOUNTING AUTHORITY

Docket No. 13-83

In accordance with Part 3 of the Commission’s Rules, this public notice announces that the following 
applicant has been certified by the Commission as an Accounting Authority:

MVS USA, Inc.
1086 Goffle Road

Hawthorne, New Jersey, 07506, USA

This public notice is published by the Commission as required by 47 C.F.R. § 3.29 of our rules. 
Comments may be mailed to the Office of the Secretary, Federal Communications Commission, 445 
12th Street, SW, Washington, DC 20554, with a copy to the Accounting Authority Certification Officer, 
Federal Communications Commission, Room 1-C807, 445 12th Street, SW, Washington, DC 20554.

Within thirty (30) days from the date of this notice the Commission will notify the International 
Telecommunications Union (ITU) that this newly certified entity has been added to its approved list of 
accounting authorities. If you have questions, please contact Tim Dates, 202-418-0496.
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